THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 2, 1993

Ms. Mica England
Dupree/Miller & Associated
Suite 3

5518 Dyer Street

Dallas, Texas 75206

Dear Mica:

Thank you for your letter. I appreciate your sharing your
views with me regarding homosexuals.

I feel very strongly that everybody who is willing to
work hard and play by the rules has the right to participate
in American life. My belief is that we don't have a person to
waste. We should try to protect the right of all our citizemns
to live up to their capacities.

As President, I want to lead a nation that is coming
together, not coming apart. Let us heal the divisions and be
one nation again.

Sincerely,



